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For more information, please contact the City Planning Division at 209-385-6858 

or by email at planningweb@cityofmerced.org  

or drop by our offi ces on the 2nd fl oor of the Merced Civic Center, 678 West 18th Street, Merced, CA 95340.

GENERAL PLAN 

UPDATE MOVES 

AHEAD

Since the fi rst of the year, the 

Merced Vision 2030 General 

Plan Update process has 

made great progress.  The 

Citizen’s Advisory Commit-

tee and the Technical Advi-

sory Committee have each 

met several times, and there 

have been two community 

forums held.  As a result of 

all this hard work, there is 

now a Draft General Plan 

map available for view and 

comment. The map has been 

reproduced here, but larger 

versions are available on the 

City’s website (www.cityof-

merced.org on the General 

Plan Update page), and at 

the Planning Department in 

City Hall.

The Draft map includes new 

areas of development that 

will facilitate the annexation 

of the U.C. Merced campus, 

and permit a detailed review 

of several large develop-

ment proposals. Some of 

the SUDP Study Areas will 

be included within an Area of 

Interest, meaning develop-

ment for those areas will wait 

for the next General Plan up-

date. It should be noted that 

criteria will be included that 

will permit some Area of In-

terest property to be includ-

ed within the City’s Sphere of 

Infl uence during the interim 

time frame.

Finally, please note that this 

is a “Draft” map. The fi nal 

product will likely be some-

what different than what you 

see here.

NEXT STEPS

The General Plan Update is 

scheduled to be completed 

in early to mid-2008. The 

next major task is to review 

and update the goals, objec-

tives and policies found in the 

current General Plan.  The 

Technical Advisory Commit-

tee has already begun this 

process.  In addition, work 

has begun on the Environ-

mental Impact Report, which 

is a necessary part of the 

plan update process.

We look forward to an interesting next few months, and want to encourage your continued interest and input. This Plan is vital to the future of Merced, 

and we want it be a refl ection of its citizens.

If you have any comments, questions or suggestions, please don’t hesitate to contact the planning staff at City Hall, or you can use the other contact 

information given below.


